Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Head Teacher at Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School. I am very pleased that you are considering applying to help lead our lovely Catholic school community. We are passionate about delivering on our Mission:
‘In Sacred Heart Catholic School, we strive to ensure a happy and secure community with Christ as our centre, working and worshipping together. Our mission is to send out confident and caring children ready to achieve their full potential'

Our school is situated in Ashton and serves our wonderfully diverse local community. The school is supported by the parish of St. John Paul II and is a school within the Diocese of Lancaster. We are very fortunate to be led by an inspirational Head Teacher and team of Governors who have a collective passion to continue to improve our school. 

The opportunity to join our school will enable you to work alongside a passionate and highly motivated staff team who strive to provide an inclusive and welcoming environment which enables our children to flourish and reach their own God given potential.
We are looking to appoint someone who wants to learn, someone who will be flexible, enthusiastic and able to think and plan strategically. We will be here as a school to support this person in the next part of their journey in their role as one of our leaders within our leadership team.

I would like to thank you again for your interest in our school and look forward to receiving your application.
Yours faithfully
Mike Crowther
Chair of Governors
